
As the Water Planning Council (WPC) has been charged by Public Act 14-163 to develop a State Water Plan, a number of 
committees, with individuals with different backgrounds and perspectives have been established to support the effort. Steps are 
being taken to define the roles of the committees and ensure that their combined efforts contribute to development of a data-driven, 
balanced plan that reflects stakeholder input consistent with the law. In addition, the Water Planning Council Advisory Group 
(WPCAG) was established by statute and is identified in the Public Act as being part of the process in developing the State Water 
Plan. All meetings are noticed and open to the public.

Developing the State Water Plan? 
Who’s at the Table

WATER PLANNING COUNCIL
Chair, Jack Betkoski, PURA, Vice Chair, Dave LeVasseur, OPM

Michael Sullivan, DEEP and Ellen Blashinski, DPH

STATE WATER PLAN STEERING COMMITTEE
Water Planning Council Members – PURA, OPM, DEEP, DPH
•	 Beth Barton, Esq., Day Pitney LLP
•	 Larry Bingaman, So. Central CT Regional Water Authority
•	 Chris Clark, Mohegan Tribal Utility Authority
•	 Virginia DeLima, Chair, Technical & Science Committee
•	 Sam Gold, Lower CT River Valley Council of Government
•	 Elin Swanson Katz, Consumer Counsel
•	 Andrew Lord, Esq.
•	 Gene Likens, Ph.D.
•	 Joseph McGee, Business Council of Fairfield County
•	 Margaret Miner, WPCAG Co-Chair; Rivers Alliance of CT
•	 Robert Moore, Policy Committee Chair 
•	 Susan Stratton Sayer, Professor, Economics, Smith College
•	 Maureen Westbrook, WPCAG Co-Chair, CT Water
•	 Julie Zimmerman, Ph.D., Professor, Environmental  Engineering, Yale

POLICY COMMITTEE
Bob Moore, Chair
•	 Beth Barton, Day Pitney
•	 Larry Bingaman, So Central CT RWA
•	 Ellen Blaschinski, DPH
•	 Elin Katz, Office of Consumer Counsel
•	 George Logan, Aquarion Water
•	 Joe McGee, Business Council of Fairfield
•	 Margaret Miner, WPCAG/Rivers Alliance
•	 Mike O’Neill, CT Ag Extension Services
•	 Dave Radka, CT Water
•	 Martha Smith
•	 Maureen Westbrook, WPCAG/CT Water
•	 Betsey Wingfield, DEEP
•	 Bob Young, Middletown Water & Sewer

TECHNICAL & SCIENCE  
COMMITTEE

Virginia DeLima, Chair
•	 Len DeJong, Pomperaug
•	 Mark Decker, Norwich Public Utilities
•	 Corrine Fitting, DEEP
•	 Peter Galant, Tighe & Bond
•	 Sam Gold, Lower CT River Valley COG
•	 Peter Gorman,  

Connecticut Golf Association
•	 John Hudak, So Central CT RWA
•	 Jon Morrison, USGS
•	 Glenn Warner, IWR
•	 Dave Radka, CT Water 
•	 Bob Wesneski, Avon Water 

WATER PLANNING 
COUNCIL ADVISORY 

GROUP (WPCAG)
•	 Co-Chair, Margaret Miner, 

Rivers Alliance of CT

•	 Co-Chair, Maureen Westbrook, 
CT Water Company 

•	 Gil Bligh,  
City of New Britain

•	 Eric Brown, CBIA

•	 Karen Burnaska, Endangered 
Lands Coalition/CFE

•	 James Butler, SCCOG

•	 Josh Cansler, Southeastern  
CT Water Authority

•	 Len DeJong,  
Pomperaug River Watershed

•	 Virginia de Lima

•	 John Hudak, So. Central  
CT Regional Water Authority 

•	 Vin Ringrose, 
Fisheries Advisory Council 

•	 Denise Savageau,  
Town of Greenwich 

•	 Robert Silvestri, PSEG

•	 Richard Sobolewski,  
Office of Consumer Counsel 

•	 Kevin Sullivan, Green Industry

•	 Henry Talmage,  
CT Farm Bureau 

•	 Robert W. Wesneski,  
Avon Water Co.

•	 Bob Young,  
Middletown Water & Sewer  

The Water Planning Council Advisory Group (WPCAG) was established by statute 
and is identified in the Public Act as being part of the process in developing the 
State Water Plan. All meetings are noticed and open to the public.
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